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Pawnee City School Board Meets 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City School Board has referred a decision on expanding
pre-kindergarten opportunities for the district to the Fiscal Responsibility
Committee.

The Board also voted to table, indefinitely, action on a ceiling insulation or
roofing project for the gymnasium.  

Superintendent Brian Rottinghaus was authorized to sell the 2007 Thomas Built
school bus. An agreement with Dana F. Cole & Company to continue as the
Pawnee City School District auditing firm for school years ending in 2017, 2018
and 2019 was also approved.

The Board also voted unanimously to appoint Jason Turnbull to fill a vacancy on
the Pawnee City School Foundation Board of Directors.  
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